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From: Jennifer Allen <allenandallen8803@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 8:04 AM CROOK COUNTY
To: Plan
S:bject: Dollar general opposition APR 12 202"

PLANNING DEPT

We would like to make our opposition to the proposed rezoning of property out juniper canyon to allow a
dollar general. This area already has issues with traffic including a single road in and out of the area. The
increased traffic this would bring to the area is unsafe. Also most people moved out juniper canyon for
the darker skies and to have a more rural way of life. Allowing rezoning and a large retail establishment
would have an impact on both.

tabbies’

Hannah Elliott

Jennifer & Robert Allen
5468 SE Thomas Rd, Prineville, OR 97754
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